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JUNE 10, 2021 | EVENT

Employment Law
Considerations of the
COVID-19 Vaccine

Toledo Partner Mechelle Zarou will be speaking on
the topic of legal considerations of the COVID-19
vaccine as part of a webinar series for the VProject,
in collaboration with The Employers’ Association
and the Toledo Regional Chamber of
Commerce. Mechelle will participate as part of a
panel along with Alicia DeCant, Global HR Director
at Libbey, on Wednesday, March 24, 2021 from 2:00
-3:00pm. 

SERVICE LINE

Labor and Employment

MEDIA CONTACT

Wendy M. Byrne
wbyrne@shumaker.com

The weekly webinar series is designed to provide the Toledo region’s business community with the most up-
to-date information regarding the COVID-19 vaccines. Each weekly episode will feature a different panel of
experts from the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department, employment law, and HR/business communities.

To learn more or to register, visit the Toledo Chamber. 

Mechelle provides regular advice to clients on critical COVID-19 issues as co-chair of the firm’s Labor and
Employment, and Immigration practice groups.
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